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It was moved and seconded that the Advisory Committee on Accessibility and 
Inclusiveness approve the recommendations, with revisions, in the LEAP Program Review 
and recommend Staff forward them to Council for consideration.  The motion carried 
unanimously.   

(b) Allocation of Pedestrian Budget to Enhance Accessibility

Introduced by Jamie Rose, Manager, Transportation:

 Allocation of the remainder of the pedestrian unallocated funds

 Identifying projects that will have a significant impact in the community

Committee discussion took place.  Highlights included: 

 Annual collision statistics to identify accident prone intersections

 Transit stops where the curb makes it difficult for people with walkers

 Disability parking at the BC Services building on Selby Street

 Tactile panel to identify bus stops helpful for people with low vision

 The use of grooves instead of rumble strips to avoid people getting caught up
on the rumble strips

 Working with transit company to contribute funds towards transit accessibility

 Supportive of the list of proposed accessibility upgrades to transit stops listed
in Attachment B of the report

 The use of high contrast paint to aid individuals with low vision

 Adding covered areas at the more frequently used bus stops

It was moved and seconded that the Advisory Committee on Accessibility and 
Inclusiveness recommend the following allocations of Pedestrian Unallocated Funds for 
Council’s consideration: 

 $200,000 for transit stop accessibility improvements

 $250,000 for traffic signal accessibility improvements

 $45,000 for miscellaneous accessibility improvements allocated to the Small Scale
Road Improvement budget.

The motion carried unanimously. 

5. OTHER BUSINESS:

(a) Proposed Recommendations from Sarah Cameron

Introduced by Deborah Hollins, At Large Member.

It was moved and seconded that the Advisory Committee on Accessibility and
Inclusiveness recommend that Council and municipal Staff adopt the use of pronouns in all 
written and electronic communications.  The motion carried unanimously.  

Attachment A


